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Subject: FW: email

From: Melissa Farabaugh <Mfarabau@pahousegop.com> 

Date: Mon, Jan 10, 2011 at 1:20 PM 

Subject: email 

To:

 

Dear Ms. Danner: 

Thank you for your recent email to Representative Randy Vulakovich regarding your concerns with circumcision of infant 
boys. He has read your email and would like you to know that he does not have much information on this issue relative 
to your point of view. However, he will listen to all arguments if or when legislation addressing this issue is introduced 

and brought forth for his review. He appreciates your comments and will keep them in mind. We look forward to hearing 
from you in the future. 
Sincerely, 
Melissa 

  
  
Melissa L. Farabaugh 

Outreach Coordinator 
State Representative Randy Vulakovich 
30th Legislative District 

mfarabau@pahousegop.com 
412-487-6600 Phone  
412-487-6607 Fax 

 




